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            19th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As I am sure you will be aware there have been two further days of industrial action confirmed within the 

final few weeks of the summer term. These dates have been confirmed as the following: 

Wednesday 5th July 2023 

Friday 7th July 2023 

 

It is my intention as with the other days of industrial action to keep Bunbury School open for all children.  As 

I am sure you will appreciate, staffing for the children will not be as expected those days.  I can confirm that 

I plan to continue with School Fest during that week. 

Staff do not have to inform me as to which union they belong nor do they have to inform me of their 

intention to strike on these days.  However, I am permitted under DFE guidance to ask their intention for 

planning purposes which has been undertaken today.  Contingency plans have been drawn up based on 

any information I have received to date from prior industrial action. 

Please feel reassured however that there will be a safeguarding lead and deputy on site and that all staff in 

classes hold an RCSAT DBS check.  Class teachers taking part in industrial action may not participate in 

overnight camps.  However, I will ensure that there is a teacher supported by a number of school staff at 

each of the overnight camps during the week.  Staffing structures for each of the camp nights will be shared 

with you prior to the week so that both parents and pupils are informed and we can reduce any anxieties for 

the children. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 
 

 

 

 
Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
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